                                                                            October 22, 2010

To:       Directors of Undergraduate Programs
From:   Gordon M. Stewart, Administrative Chair, Committee on Educational Policy (CEPC)
Re:       CEPC Decisions, October 19, 2010

Please find in an attachment the decisions reached by the CEPC at our meeting October 19. They will be presented by Prof. Peter Baker, academic chair, for formal adoption by the Faculty of Arts and Sciences at our next meeting. This meeting is currently set for October 28 (4:00 pm, South Meeting Room, Newcomb Hall). The decisions are being posted also in the usual manner on the Committee’s website:

            http://artsandsciences.virginia.edu/cepc/

Two items are being carried forward for further discussion:

1. The request for a BS in Psychology
1. The question about internships, this time not as individual course enrollments by students, but as courses with non-traditional or experiential learning components. Spanish and Philosophy each have proposals for such courses pending.

We will also take up a proposal for a dual degree program at the graduate level with a Master’s in Public Health and a Master’s in Public Policy.


The final meeting of the CEPC this semester will be held on Wednesday, December 8 (3:30 pm, Newcomb Hall 481). The DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS 5:00 P.M. on WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 1 , with submissions in the usual e-format coming to Judy Updike, College Registrar (jgu2k). Departments or programs anticipating submission of significant revisions to the major or the addition of new minors or concentrations are invited to consult with Maurie McInnis, Associate Dean for Academic Programs, and myself ahead of time.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks, Gordon M. Stewart, Administrative Chair, CEPC


Cc: CEPC
      Association Deans
      Dean Meredith Woo
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